
 

 

TOWN OF ANTRIM - NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT 

 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Meeting will be held at 7:00 p.m., Tuesday, May 

28th, 2024 downstairs in the Antrim Little Town Hall to organize the Board for 2024 and 

amend/approve drafted minutes from the previous meeting.  

Written concerns should be submitted to the Antrim Town Office prior to the meeting by 

mail, in person, or email at antrimplan2@tds.net.  

 

Ashley Brudnick-Destromp 
Assistant to the Land Use Boards 

(603) 588-6785 ext. 227  

Email: planning@antrimnh.gov 

 

 

 


